Ciaran McGoldrick

From:

Chief Executive en Lake

Sent:

Monday 12 September 2022 08:23

To:

Ciaran McGoldrick Christopher Carroll

Cc: Subject:

FW: CNFE Reminder: Nuclear Symposium Vienna this week!

Good morning,

Please see below email from Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe for noting at your next SPC meeting.

Kind regards,

Caroline

From: CNFE Secretariat JD <office@cnfe.eu>
Sent: Sunday 11 September 2022 16:54

To: office@cnfe.eu

Subject: CNFE Reminder: Nuclear Symposium Vienna this week!

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear colleague,

We already informed you about this years Nuclear Symposium In July. This is a reminder of the Symposium, taking place this week in Vienna.

This year's theme of the Symposium is:

Nuclear Energy in Germany 2022 - The End of an Era

A theme that has become more actual the last weeks. Maybe a question mark should be added to the title? "The End of an Era?"

At the symposium, an effort will be made to take stock of the past nuclear era in Germany and also look into the future. This also involves the sustainable energy transition in Europe and the attempts to give nuclear power a role in it.

This years symposium will be held in the Festival Hall of the University of Natural Resources and Life Sciences (BOKU). Gregor-Mendel-Straße 33, 3. Stock, 1180 Vienna.

Date: 16. September, from 10:00 to 15:30.

Program and registration: www.nuklearsymposium.at.

The nuclear symposium will be held again as a hybrid event this year. That means you can participate in person, but also via a Zoom-connection.

The Viennese Nuclear Symposium is a yearly meeting of science, government and NGO's to discuss relevant or new insights of nuclear energy in an informal atmosphere. The Viennese Nuclear Symposia are jointly organized by the Vienna Ombuds Office for Environmental Protection with the Institute of Safety and Risk Sciences (ISR) in Vienna.

If you have any questions or remarks, or if you want to announce an event yourself, please do not hesitate to the contact us.

Kind regards,

Jan Dictus
Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe
tel: + 43 664 886 04274
Office@CNFE.eu
www.CNFE.eu

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.